
USD 329-Wabaunsee Open Enrollment Policy for Non-Resident Students

Section 1: Attendance Standards
Enrollment: Enrollment is open to all non-resident students, with preference given to
staff children, followed by military families, and then siblings of non-resident students.

Annual Review: Attendance issues, such as chronic absenteeism and truancy, will be
reviewed during the annual re-enrollment process, which takes place each year.

Section 2: Behavioral History
Enrollment: Students with a history of 2 In-School Suspensions (ISS), 1 Out-of-School
Suspension (OSS), or any alternative campus placements for behavior in the current
academic year will be denied enrollment.

Behavioral Review: Behavioral history will be assessed as part of the enrollment
process, ensuring that students with concerning behavior records within the current
academic year are not admitted. During the re-enrollment process, any student with
more than one OSS placement or a documented history of chronic misbehavior within
the current academic year will be deemed "not in good standing" and denied
re-enrollment.

Section 3: Academic Standards
Enrollment: Enrollment will not be denied based on academic performance.

Annual Academic Review: Students not on track to graduate will be deemed "not in
good standing" and denied re-enrollment.

Section 4: Financial Obligations
Enrollment: Students will not be denied enrollment based on unpaid fees.

Financial Review for Re-Enrollment: To remove "not in good standing" status, all
charges from the current academic year must be paid.

Section 5: Class-Size Ratios
Enrollment: No grade level can exceed a 20:1 student-to-teacher ratio. If the admission
of a non-resident exceeds this limit, they will be denied enrollment.

USD 329-Wabaunsee School District is committed to providing equal educational opportunities for all students without regard to race,
color, national origin, sex, disability, or age in its educational programs and activities. For inquiries regarding nondiscrimination policies,
please contact the District Office.
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